
ADUIT MEETING 
FEBRUARY 11, 2010 

 
The audit meeting was called to order by acting Chairman Robert Olson. The purpose of this meeting is to 
go over the Treasurers and Clerks Financial Books. The Disbursements and Receipts were reviewed by 
the Supervisors and the end of the year summary was compared by the Supervisors. All the records were 
found to be in order. 
 
Meeting adjourned by general consent. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Shirley Wallin 
 
Shirley Wallin, Clerk 
  


